
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 

7th May 2024 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents  

 

During the week beginning 13th May 2024, the national curriculum assessments in Numeracy 

and Literacy will take place. 

 

Your child is invited to arrive at school for 8.20am and enter school via the Year 5/6 door. They 

should wear their PE kit every day as they will be taking part in physical activity before school 

starts.  We hope that this will ensure that children are wide awake and alert, ready to give their 

best.  Following the PE session, the children will then have the opportunity to freshen up (roll on 

deodorant only, no sprays please).  Breakfast will then be provided. 

 

In the past the children have found this to be very sociable and it helps them to relax and most 

of all enjoy the week and do their best.  

 

The test timetable for next week is below: 

 

Monday 13th May English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 and 2 

Tuesday 14th May English Reading 

Wednesday 15th May Maths paper 1 (arithmetic) and paper 2 (reasoning) 

Thursday 16th May Maths paper 3 (reasoning) 

Friday 17th May No test. Children are required to be at school for 8.50am 

 

If your child is feeling a little under the weather next week, please allow them to attend school 

for the test and then on it’s completion they may go home for the rest of the day. 

 

Mr Seeley has planned lots of fun activities for the afternoons. 

 

I hope that it is convenient for you to accommodate these early starts. If you have younger 

siblings who would need to be brought into school early also, please let the school office know 

and we can make arrangements for them.  

 

Please encourage your child to get a good nights sleep – perhaps before 9.00pm and please 

ensure your child is not disturbed by a mobile phone.  

 

At St Peter’s we prefer SATs to be known as “smile and try”. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

A Krlic 
 

Mr A Krlic 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 


